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Price Increases

SeveralVendors are having price increases at the beginning on the year.

See your Salesman for details.

Getting to know Contractors better…
This months spotlight is on Dan Shepherd. He started at Contractors

HVAC in July 2002. He started as a delivery driver, from there he worked on the

counter and worked in the commercial department.

In September 2008 he became our Purchasing Manager.

2009 IncentiveTrips

Cruise-March 6th-14th 2009

Indy 500-May 21st-25th 2009

Idaho Fly Fishing-August 2009

Football Game-Date TBD

Please contact your Salesman about

any of the 2009 Trips.

Thank you for a great

2008 year.

We look forward to doing

business with you in 2009.

New West Jordan Location!
Our new West Jordan location

will be opening shortly.

The address is:

8152 South Welby Park Dr.

West Jordan, UT 84088

Employees going to the

West Jordan location:
Bryan Johnson, John Mendes,

Tayrn Nielson and

Justin Gillette.

Happy New

Year!!


